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Title: Consider the appointment of members of Special District Board of Directors in lieu of election with
vacancies, as follows:

Pursuant to California Elections Code § 10515, the Board of Supervisors shall conduct a hearing on
September 18, 2012 to:

a) Appoint in lieu of election those candidates listed on Attachment A of Board Letter dated September
18, 2012 who have filed the required nomination documents and qualified. All candidates who have
filed nomination documents to run meet the qualifications necessary to be appointed in lieu of
election; and

b) Attachment B of the Board Letter dated September 18, 2012 lists five (5) districts that have one or
more vacancies where no candidates have filed. In order to facilitate the appointment process it is
recommended that the Board of Supervisors contact those district offices for recommendations for
appointment.
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Acted on as follows:BOARD OF SUPERVISORS9/18/2012 1 Pass

Consider the appointment of members of Special District Board of Directors in lieu of election with vacancies,
as follows:

Pursuant to California Elections Code § 10515, the Board of Supervisors shall conduct a hearing on September
18, 2012 to:

a) Appoint in lieu of election those candidates listed on Attachment A of Board Letter dated September 18,
2012 who have filed the required nomination documents and qualified. All candidates who have filed
nomination documents to run meet the qualifications necessary to be appointed in lieu of election; and

b) Attachment B of the Board Letter dated September 18, 2012 lists five (5) districts that have one or more
vacancies where no candidates have filed. In order to facilitate the appointment process it is recommended that
the Board of Supervisors contact those district offices for recommendations for appointment.
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